

Falcon Flyer September 25th, 2020

Notes from the desk of Mrs. Jodway

Current enrollment is 242 for preschool through 8th grade. Thank you to all that gave referrals and encouraged new families to register. We welcome new families to our school community!

Thank you all for following the arrival and dismissal procedures. It is going very well due to your patience. Just a reminder to "stay in your lane" for the safety of all. It takes about 12 minutes for the entire lot to empty from the time the release bell rings. I do try to rotate lanes going first on different days.

Please initial or write your child's name on their fleece jackets and/or sweaters. We are starting to already cumulate a lost and found of these items. It makes it so much easier to find the name inside, and deliver it directly to the right student. Thank you for your cooperation.

Picture retake day is set for December 16th. More details to follow when we get closer to that date.

Calendar

- **-Friday, September 25**th -All school mass at 2:30pm in the Church (students and faculty only)
- **-Friday, September 25**th -PTG sponsored outdoor Movie Night (for those 70 families that already registered only) We will be checking you in as you arrive. Unfortunately, this event is closed as we have reached the capacity per the State of Michigan for outdoor gatherings.
- **-Friday, October 2nd** -All school mass at 2:30pm in the Church (students and faculty only)
- 2:20pm Student of the Month for September Virtue of Wisdom (students and faculty only)
- -Monday, October 5th -Spirit Wear Day
- -Friday, October 9th -All school mass at 2:30pm in the Church (students and faculty only)

SPIRIT WEAR: Attached is a new order opportunity from Educational Outfitters. All orders are due on Friday, October 9th. All checks are to be made payable to: EDUCATIONAL OUTFITTERS. Orders will be "in stock" in 2-3 weeks and delivered to the school. Questions: Text Mrs. Pompi rpompi@stfabian.org The PTG Sponsored Spirit items ordered last week, should be in by October 5th! Once they are received, they will be passed out to students.

PARENT TEACHER GUILD: Thank you to the PTG for sponsoring a staff luncheon on September 22nd! It was delicious. We are looking forward to providing many family friendly events, and supporting the school through fundraising efforts.

CATHOLIC YOUTH ORGANIZATION (CYO): Next Cross-Country meet is on Friday, September 25th at 6:00pm at Nankin Mills, 33259-33325 Edward Hines Drive against St. Michaels. Come and cheer our Falcon team!

FACEBOOK: If you are not a part of our St. Fabian PTG page, please know you are welcome to join. This page is private to St. Fabian families and staff only and often will have photos of events, questions asked and answered, and reminders.

Please remember, I welcome feedback from all parents at any time. I can be reached via email at rjodway@stfabian.org or phone at 248-553-2750. It is always best to communicate directly with me so we can address any concerns you may have. Of course, I do like to hear, and share with our staff, any positives as well! I feel that St. Fabian Catholic School is a wonderful community, but my door is always open to listen, learn, and have conversations that benefit our school.

"St. Fabian Catholic School is a Christ-centered family, deeply rooted in Catholic traditions. We are dedicated to the enrichment of the whole child through academic excellence, spiritual development, and service to our community., while preparing our students to become architects of their future."

Your Partner in Catholic Education,



Rosanne Jodway, Principal Phone: 248-553-2750

Email | Website | Facebook

Academic Excellence + Spiritual Development + Service to Community